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PADILLA STATEMENT REGARDING PROSPECTIVE STADIUM SITES

LOS ANGELES - City Council President Alex Padilla, who also serves as Chair of the City Council’s
Ad Hoc Stadium Committee, made the following statement today regarding prospective stadium sites as
outlined by the Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA):

“Each of the three proposed sites will be thoroughly evaluated by the Ad Hoc Stadium Committee and
will be part of an ongoing public dialogue that will begin today.

“At this particular point in time, there are numerous factors to consider: each site’s impact on its
immediate community, the possibility of an NFL franchise locating in the City of Los Angeles, and the
best location for a stadium that would ultimately serve the entire Los Angeles region.

“Let me assure you that I will not support any stadium proposal that utilizes dollars from the City’s
General Fund. I look forward to working with my colleagues and the public on these new proposals.”

The 7" Council District serves the communities of Lake View Terrace, Mission Hills, North Hills, Pacoima,
Panorama City, and Sylmar.
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